
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/11/2015 11:00:46 AM
Subject: Alexander Follow ups

Katie,
Alexander called about his constituent on the engineering bill and Nevell - forestry board? 
Let's catch up ASAP.
Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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